

30 East 7th Street, Suite 350 St. Paul, MN 55101-7804

651-201-1800 888-667-2848

October 8, 2019

Howse & Thompson, P.A. Attn: Harry N. Niska 3189 Fernbrook Lane N Plymouth, MN 55447

Re: Anoka Technical College

Dear Mr. Niska:

I represent Anoka Technical College. Thank you for your September 24, 2019 letter to President Hanson, which we are reviewing. Please direct any further communication in this matter to me. Thank you again for your letter.

Sincerely

Assistant General Counsel

Minnesota State Colleges and Universities

651-201-1753

Scott.Goings@minnstate.edu

cc. Kent Hanson